
 

Top Selling Class: Mrs. Gregory/Bailey’s Class 
(The class sold over 60 books!) 

Fair Garden News 
Newsletter #2 

October Dates 
 

October 7th - Fall Pictures 

October 8th – Flu Mist  

October 12 & 13 – Fall Break 

October 19th – October 30th – 
Parent Conferences  

October 30th – Fall Family Night 
from 6:00 p.m. – 7:30 p.m. Dress 
like your favorite book character.  
Even teachers will wear costumes 
for the night!  

Here Are the Winners of Fair Garden’s 
Knox County Schools Coupon  

Book Sales! 
Thank you parents, families, and friends for helping our school 
sell 300 books this year! All of your efforts will help to enhance 
the technology in our school and the upkeep of our playground.  
It is not too late to purchase coupon books.  Just go to the front 

office to request more. Again thank you for all you do! 

1st Place 

Milaya Hines 

1st Place 

Tavarius Morgan 

Hickey/Gentry’s 
Class – 20 Books 

2nd Place 
Jaisei Adams 

Welshan/Bishop’s  
Class – 17 Books 

O C T O B E R  2 0 1 5  

Gregory/Bailey’s 
Class – 20 Books 

Class Coupon Book Sales 
Bafford – 24 Books 
Brickell – 16 Books 
Friesen – 11 Books 
Gregory – 61 Books 
Harris – 13 Books 
Hickey – 50 Books 
Shelley – 19 Books 

Welshan – 28 Books 
Wooten – 24 Books 
Younger – 41 Books 
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Grandparents’ Day! 
We had a wonderful Grandparents Day on 

Friday, September 11th.  Thank you for coming 
out to celebrate this day with us.  The kids were 

thrilled to see their grandparents! 

Perfect Attendance 
We will begin rewarding our students with Perfect 
Attendance each month.  They will earn a restaurant 
certificate, a Perfect Attendance certificate and two 
lucky winners will win a gift basket each month for 
having Perfect Attendance.  Remember students must 
be present each day with no more than two tardies 

within a month to earn the reward. 
 

Our Fall Family Engagement Night will be on Friday, 
October 30, 2015 beginning at 6:00 p.m. – 7:30 p.m.  
You do not want to miss this event!  Our teachers and 
students will dress as their favorite book characters.  
There will be fun, food, learning and much more!!  

Parent conferences will begin the week of October 19th 
and last until October 30th.  We are asking each family 
to schedule a conference with your child’s teacher(s).  
Our teachers are eager to share your child’s progress 
with you.  This is the best time of the year to get a head 
start on best practices for your child’s learning this year. 

 

Check out our website today.  You may see the smile of 
your lovely child and his/her friends.  We will update 
our website often, so please explore and see what you 
can learn about our students and our wonderful school. 
We are in the process of starting our own Facebook 
page and Twitter page, so look out for more 
information to come soon! If you want to see pictures 
of Mrs. Gregory getting pie in her face, just go to:    
knoxschools.org/fairgarden      

Family Engagement Night 

Parent Conferences! 
 

Fair Garden’s Website! 
 


